Dear All

COVID LITIGATION REMINDER

We have recently come across a number of claims whereby individual establishments have entered in to correspondence with solicitors and other legal representatives. We continue to manage all COVID related litigation claims centrally to ensure a consistent approach across the estate. Any legal involvement in these claims are deducted from the central budget. As such, please can you ensure that any legal correspondence that relates to COVID or COVID related issues in anyway are raised to Jessica.Fairbairn@justice.gov.uk in the first instance. These will then be coordinated centrally.  Can you please ensure that your prisons and regional teams are alert to this.

Many Thanks
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